
      
 
3/13/20 Supervisor Maas closes Recreation Department until the end of March, in 
concert with County directives. 
"At times like this we have to take an abundance of caution to protect all our residents; therefore, 
the Town of Union Vale will be closing the Recreation Department at least until the end of March. 
The programs & events to be cancelled are: 

• After School Program 
• TGTT (full day school's out program) 
• Learn to Cook class 
• Date Night 
• Easter Egg Stuffing Party 
• Egg Hunts for All (April 4th) 
• All Facility Rentals 
• Senior Center & all Senior Programming 

We appreciate your understanding during this unusual time. Be on the lookout for updates from our 
Rec. Dept. but in the meantime feel free to call Stephanie Dougherty, Parks & Rec. Office 
Mgr.; (845) 724-5691; Nina Bartholomew, After School Program Director, (845) 489-8790; or the 
Town Supervisor's Office (845) 724-5600." 
 
 
 


